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Greetings FAWWA service area residents! 
 
The developers of TimberRidge and Sterling Ranch are committed to sustainable living and have 
implemented several measures to conserve water including watering restrictions.  If you have newly 
installed landscaping, you can request a watering variance permit to allow for additional watering 
during the initial grow season. 

Your newly installed landscaping will need an establishment period to promote healthy root system 
growth. This establishment period is a one-time only, 45-day period following the date of 
completion of your landscaping.  

Please let FAWWA know of your need for a watering variance permit by completing the form below 
so that we can document your approved watering variance.  This form can be emailed to FAWWA at 
info@fawwa.net.  

 

 
 

Name  

Address  

Phone Number  

Email Address  

Closing Date  Account Number  

Time Period of Variance Request  

 

 
OWNER SIGNATURE DATE 
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